11.

REPRESENTATION AT NZIA NATIONAL AWARD PRESENTATIONS

Officer responsible Author
Property Manager Property Manager, Rob Dally
Corporate Plan Outpuit:

The purpose of this report is to alow the Committee to consider an invitation for
Councillor Wright to attend the NZIA National Award presentation in Auckland.

The New Zedland Institute of Architects — Resene Architecture Awards is an annua
event, with the Awards Gala Dinner to be held in Auckland on Tuesday 30 May 2000.

The National Awards are made annually for building projects considered by the NZIA
to be meritorious in their design. There are three levels of award; branch, regional and
national.

The fact that Council representatives have been invited to attend this gala presentation
dinner indicates that Council projects (noted below), nominated by their respective
architects for a design award, have received some recognition. The Prime Minister will
present the Gold Medal to this year’s National Award winner. Watch this space!

Two recent Council projects will be acknowledged:

e Christchurch Pier Terminus — Architecture Warren & Mahoney — awarded a
Regional Award to be presented on the night and nominated for the National Award.

e On the Beach — Wilson & Hill Architects — awarded a Regional Award to be
presented on the night.

It should be noted that the Council’ s Property Asset Manager, who project managed the
Pier Terminus Building project, will be attending this function in conjunction with other
Auckland business.

Costs:  Tickets $95 per dinner seat
Air Fares $555 per person
Hotel; say $150 overnight
Total $800 per person

Recommendation:  That a Councillor represent the Christchurch City Council at this

prestigious event.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: For discussion.



